St John's PTA Update (April 2017)

Parents and friends working to support our school

Odd Sock Shop: Friday 5th May

A lunchtime event in the outside pagoda. Feel the socks, have a go, what you'll get nobody knows! If your child(ren) would like to take part, please send them in with £1 on the day.

Grandparents' Spring Tea: 2.00pm, Tuesday 9th May

Join us for an afternoon of craft, cake, tea and coffee. Tickets (£2) still available from the office.

Next PTA meeting: 3.15pm, Wednesday 7th June

All welcome to attend!

PTA Facebook page

Please visit and "like" https://www.facebook.com/StJohnsKenilworthPTA/ in order to stay up-to-date with PTA events.

Easyfundraising

Don't forget to sign up to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/1LAQ18/ERWD6X/. By using this link, 50p will automatically be donated to the school (as well as a contribution each time you shop).